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Voting by mail hasn't been a problem and allows people plenty of time to really read 

through and decide what they want to vote for on their own time, with no pressure 

from polling booths. It also allows people to vote in advanced so they don't have to 

try to get the day off from work, and is significantly nicer for people with disabilities. 

Changing it would only result in less people being able to vote due to working or not 

being able to wait in extremely long lines. There's no reason to change this system 

which has been working fine for several decades. Please keep mail in voting. 


